
PUBLIC NOTICE
WATER OUTAGE/BOIL WATER ADVISORY

Monday May 14, 2018 starting at 9am water service will be off for the repair on Ferret Court. The following area will experience no water or low water pressure on Ferret Court, Sitting Bull, Hermine Ct, White Eagle, Gopher Ct and Jack Rabbit. 

A Boil Water Notice will go into effect as of 9am Tuesday May 15, 2018. In order to protect the public from a potential health hazard, all citizens that have experienced water outages and/or low water pressure are advised to boil all water prior to use for drinking, cooking, or preparing baby food. The water should be boiled for at least one minute after reaching a rolling boil. Citizens should continue to boil their water until they are notified by LAUC that the water system has been restored to full operation, and that the microbiological quality of the water in the distribution system is safe for human consumption.  


